
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUCA President, Mr. Imran Khan welcomed 

Minister Plenipotentiary, Laila Hassan Al-Shatry and 

the First Secretary, Muhammad Awad Al-Awlaki 

from the Yemeni Embassy virtually. During the 

meeting, various academic and non-academic 

collaborations were discussed including research and 

scholarship opportunities followed by the MOU 

signing. 
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CUCA has become an authorized 

EmSAT testing center 

We are pleased to announce that City 

University College of Ajman has become an 

authorized EmSAT testing center by the 

Ministry of Education Higher Education 

Affairs. 

The EmSAT is a national system of 

standardized computer-based tests, based on 

United Arab Emirates national standards. 

The EmSAT test center is open for all the 

students to register - CUCA students and 

external students. 

Check post on social media:        

2 August 2022 

MOU With Yemeni Embassy 
4 August 2022 

Check post on social media:        

https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid05Twb6qFHjLUjSTQttgKViueEtCFGwaahdUa4kaRoXkxg5o6RHFqbi8isHiS4SEZFl/
https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid0UBtbf6fgyP8BRj9DbX1b6QXhXPp5WssaJbR6fiMohsNTqgXKSE1GJR6j29eGY3F9l/
https://www.instagram.com/p/Cg14Uf1hSAt/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.instagram.com/p/CgwUWv6L0QL/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agreement with GEMS Education 
9 August 2022 

We are delighted to announce that we 

have established an agreement with 

GEMS Education Group. Students 

from GEMS are provided with 

exclusive up to 50% scholarships. 

Check post on social media:        

CAA Visit to CUCA 
9 August 2022 

Commission of Academic Accreditation team visited 

CUCA to with the President, Mr. Imran Khan and his 

team. The President discussed CUCA’s upcoming 
plans, positioning of the College to ensure it meets 

the demands of the job market and how it’s 
progressing towards achieving institutional 

excellence. 

Check post on social media:   

https://www.instagram.com/p/ChCVmRfrom6/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link
https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid02Dt14FoY8rpfYCe3QrvCHQRpWTUcr3rQQVddEGTRi6fGRj2fY5SXXLzXsBrt9z4pvl/
https://www.instagram.com/p/ChCU8-4LkLK/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid0anLvEqkS86KkFGFdDzT7WtvmjLkPDCmi5fsoTkZUGkpYonJj5KirKApHSDNhrPurl/
https://www.instagram.com/p/ChCbtrQLsrl/?igshid=MDJmNzVkMjY=


 

 

 

 

 

 

CUCA President, Mr. Imran Khan, welcomed H.E. Iñigo de Palacio España, Ambassador 

of Spain. During the meeting, various academic and non-academic collaborations were 

discussed including research, scholarship opportunities, faculty exchange, and 

recruitment. 

 Check post on social media:   

17 August 2022 

Embassy of Spain in CUCA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interview preparation workshop 
22 August 2022 

The Student Placement and 

Counselling Offices conducted a 

workshop for students to equip them 

with the skills to get their dream 

jobs. 

https://www.instagram.com/p/ChXRvKHh1MU/?igshid=MDJmNzVkMjY=
https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid036wnAUvJvQMUBEnmHMZScR7Fr8UnGV8ZrUMZKtVjqq1dQbLrjYzVpGFPWx6YzVpP5l/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUCA President, Mr. Imran Khan, signed a 

memorandum of understanding with 

Ambassador Dr. Ghassan Abbas, of the Syrian 

Embassy in the UAE. They discussed various 

aspects of academic cooperation and joint 

agreements, including conducting research and 

scholarship opportunities for the Syrian 

community in the UAE on the various programs 

offered at the College 

Check post on social media:   

MOU with the Syrian Embassy 

23 August 2022 

Future Leaders Program 
25 August 2022 

Students and graduates made a presentation to their peers at the close of the 

2-month long training course. This was part of 8 session program for the 

participants which involved the Counsellor, college faculty and guest 

speakers. The award ceremony will be held on 1 September 2022. 

https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid0KYQ1pSvbu7vCqGDCDk5cTp4s1HCGpJToxw4FjMWUhvCn9664xmU6711k75U1pAb2l/
https://www.instagram.com/p/Chm-kGvhdls/?igshid=MDJmNzVkMjY=


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUCA President meeting with The Academic Team 
25 August 2022 

CUCA President, Mr. Imran 

Khan, met with the academic 

team to discuss the upcoming 

5 years Strategic Planning 

process. 

Check post on social media:   

Follow Us on Social Media 

06 711 0000 info@cuca.ae www.cuca.ae 

https://www.facebook.com/267387670017944/posts/pfbid0uVnNVvRMM6cSHBawzJQDAcFm1eATQVSX9gzKi8KysFQx9kWiXqkaZc2F6m3vUfTcl/
https://www.instagram.com/p/ChsJUNwhDUw/?igshid=MDJmNzVkMjY=
https://www.facebook.com/Cucajman
https://www.instagram.com/cucajman/
https://www.linkedin.com/school/city-university-college-of-ajman/

